
Dear Parents, 
  
I’ve had some of you asking about what is needed for school each day for your child and 
thought this would be the easiest way to address this ques=on. 
  
     We ask that all of our students bring a labeled water bo@le so that they can have water 
accessible all day.  Please do not fill the water bo@le with juice, milk, soda, gatorade, etc.  We 
are only able to serve water to your child unless it is snack or lunch =me.  We will serve milk for 
the many snacks and some=mes 100% fruit juice.  Milk will also be available at lunch.  
     Closed toed shoes with a back strap are essen=al to keeping your child’s feet safe on our 
playground and for climbing.  When winter weather arrives, your child will need boots for 
outside as well as indoor shoes for comfortable play. 
     A backpack with at least one full change of extra clothes should be brought to school each 
day.   
     Please sunscreen your child each day before arriving at school.  We will reapply sunscreen for 
our students staying through lunch bunch or extended care.  You are welcome to provide 
sunscreen (labeled and will be kept in the classroom) or we use No-Ad Kids SPF 50. 
  
Students staying for Extended Care will need a crib sheet and blanket and can also bring a small 
pillow or stuffed toy to sleep with.  We will send nap items home on your child’s last day of the 
week to be laundered. 
  
All of these things and more can be found in our Preschool Parent Handbook on our church and 
school website.  To access this informa=on, go to roalcms.org/school, then click on 
the Resources/Policies tab, Parent Handbook  
  
God’s blessings on a great new school year!


